
 

 

Re: Annual School Report – Friday 9th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are delighted to share with you the achievements from the 2020-21 academic year. The children have 

made progress in many areas, despite the ongoing pandemic - thank you once again for your ongoing 

support with learning this academic year.   

 

Please confirm receipt of your child’s report by completing the slip below. If you wish to discuss a specific 

aspect of your child’s report with the class teacher, please email the school administrator to arrange this.  

 

On behalf of myself and the whole team, we wish you a safe and enjoyable summer holiday. I hope that 

you are able to fully recharge, make incredible memories and return to school eager to establish a sense of 

normality once again. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Zoe Pickard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

Annual Report Form Feedback 2021 

 

If you wish to speak to the Class Teacher about this, please email the school administrator to arrange an 

appointment with the Class Teacher – this may be via telephone or Teams.  

Child’s Name  

Class  

Comments  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed  

Date  



  


